July 25, 2017

The Page County Board of Supervisors met in session on this 25th day of July 2017, with Jon Herzberg, Chuck Morris and Alan Armstrong present. On a motion by Armstrong, seconded by Morris, the board approved the agenda. Present from the public were Kris Grebert and John VanNostrand.

King met with the board. One blade is out in the district while others are working on tasks elsewhere. Rock is being hauled to 190th Street, and the pipe crew is working on 170th Street and also Q Avenue. Preparations are still being done on the new John Deere Mower which will be mower #70. King intends to bring motor grader quotes to the board next week. Work is still being done on the Shambaugh Bridge. The FHWA inspection was okay, with only a couple of recommendations. The Base Stabilization Project on Page Center Road and T Ave is supposed to begin in early August. King attended the Nishnabotna Watershed meeting in Oakland last week. A Pipe bid advertisement will be published in the paper this week for outside contractors. Armstrong talked to King about some concerns at Johnson Run. Herzberg received a call from Keith Wagoner regarding drainage issues on his property. Janet Buch and Tom Wagoner also contacted Herzberg with separate road concerns.

The Board discussed a couple of concerns they were informed of. The first one was regarding a potential wind farm going into Missouri that would possibly be travelling Page County roads. The second one was about updates needing to be done with the buildings at the County Farm. The Board will look into both of these concerns. The Board, along with Rich Osborn, looked into a water issue in the ceiling of the Court Room.

On a motion by Armstrong, seconded by Morris, the board unanimously approved the minutes for July 25, 2107.

With no further business, the Board adjourned at 9:40 a.m. and will meet again Tuesday, August 1, 2017.

Jon Herzberg, Chairman Kristi Clark

Page County Board of Supervisors Page County Deputy Auditor